
Baby Bottle Rockets 

Literacy Event 

April 18, 2023  

 

Baby Bottle Rockets is a new program at SRAE available to children from birth to age four. We want to 

help families and caregivers prepare their children for success in school. Baby Bottle Rockets is an event 

where children will have the opportunity to work on early literacy skills, participate in music, play, 

engage in sensory activities, and more!  

Staff members will model strategies for supporting early literacy, and parents will leave with a 

packet of materials to use at home to promote early literacy and play. 

When: April 18, 2023 @ 5:00 – 6:30 

Who: Parents and their infant to four-year-old children who are not attending Kindergarten in 

2023 -2024 

Where: SRAE gymnasium  Cost: Free! 

(Please no siblings, as this event is meant for infants and toddlers.) 

Light refreshments will be served.  

Every infant/toddler child in attendance will receive a book to take home!  

A variety of community partners will attend to provide information and resources to families: Slippery 

Rock Area Public Library, Feed My Sheep, Butler County Early Care & Education Council, Early 

Learning Connections (Head Start), Midwestern Intermediate Unit 4 Early Intervention, Butler 

County Human Services, and more.  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Any questions can be sent to michelle_brochetti@slipperyrock.k12.pa.us or 

kristen_czubiak@slipperyrock.k12.pa.us. 

We ask that you RSVP using the following link or QR Code by April 3, 2023. Hope you can join us! 

 

         Baby Bottle Rockets RSVP 
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